
SATURNA RECREATION AND CULTURAL CENTRE SOCIETY 

DIRECTORS' MEETING 

06 JANUARY 2018 

Meeting held om stage of Rec Centre called to order by Melanie Gaines 

Present - Melanie Gaines, Raeanne House, Bill Schermbrucker, Petty Warren, Michel Chiasson, Chaya Katrensky, Norm 
Amundson, Linda Cunningham 

Regrets - Ingrid Gaines 

Discussion and voting for officers of the Rec Centre Society resulted in the following: 

President - Melanie Gaines 

VP - Raeanne House 

Treasurer - Peggy Warren 

Corresponding Secretary - Bill Schermbrucker 

Operations - Michel Chiasson 

Entertainment - Ingrid Gaines and Raeanne House 

Communications - Chaya Katrensky 

Directors at Large - Norm Amundson and Linda Cunningham 

It was decided not to have any "Family Day" event this year. 

We are looking at a raffle for Valentines Day - As first prize would be the dinner at the Saturna Lighthouse Pub, 1t is 

dependant on whether the Pub is holding a Valentines Dinner. Rae to check with the Pub. 

Other fund raisers were discussed - Peggy Warren was looking into on line silent auctions indicating that this is 

becoming a popular fund raiser. Further information to come. Norm Amundson is still researching the game "Chasing 

the Ace" 

Thank you letters are to go to Paul Brent for all his service to the Rec Centre while serving as a director and for 
continuing to liaise with the Geothermal repair company. Letter also to go to Fiona Macraild for the use of her full-

length mirror for workouts on the stage. 

2018 Application Forms are in process of being updated. 

Next meeting scheduled for 22 January 2018 in the RC Lounge no time specified at this time. 
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